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Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

Thank you all for coming into school on Monday to have a look at your child's books. I hope 
it was an enjoyable and insightful experience for you all.  Apologies to any parents / carers 
that were unable to attend - please do feel free to drop your child's class teacher a mes-
sage and arrange a pop in if ever you wish to do so.  I would love the opportunity to get in-
to my own child's class and have a good 'nosey' through his books - to really find out what 
he has been learning about, as it is incredibly handy and helpful as a parent..  so I'll      
certainly be pestering his teacher. 

 

I had the pleasure of taking a team of girls to an inter school football competition last 
week.  I thought I would give them a special mention, as their attitude and behaviour were 
exemplary, as I am sure you could imagine.  The girls did really well, despite not having 
played as a team together and I am really looking forward to doing some more coaching 
with them in the summer.   

 

At the time of writing this (Wednesday 7th Feb) we have not yet had the school disco, but 
I wanted to thank you in advance for supporting these events.  The money that you all 
raise goes a really long way to making school a better place for the children.  So far this 
year we have invested some of the money in subsidising school trips; supplying books for 
the vending machine; additional arts resources as well as a host of other expenditures.  So 
a very big thank you again - it really does make a difference.  

 

Next half term is another short one..  only 5 weeks and then it is the summer term!!  I'm 
not even going to comment on how quick this year is going - but it seems ridiculously  fast 
this year for some reason.  So it is probably a good time for us all to take a breather, re-
charge and remember to reflect on all of the magical moments that are happening every-
day.  

 

                            Have a great week off everyone.   

                                  Stay safe and have as much fun as possible.  

 

      Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 99.2 

Year 2 94.7 

Year 3 95.7 

Year 4 99.3 

Year 5 86.7 

Year 6 95.5 

Totals 95.0 

Lannergrams 

Random  

Fun Fact of 

The Week 

An Alligator can go through 3000 

teeth in a lifetime!  

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Callum, Alannah, Jacob M 

Y2: Harry, Alyvia, Desmond 

 Y3: - 

Y4: Arlo, Cinar, Miles 

 Y5: Blake, George, Ruben 

Y6: Violet, Max, Archie 
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 Monday 12th—Friday 16th February—Half term 

 Monday 19th—Tuesday 20th—Inset Days 

 Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 

 Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter        

holidays 

 Monday 6th May—May day bank holiday 

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week –  

 Wednesday 26th June—Sports Day  

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘à bientôt’ 

means                        

‘see you soon’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Should children be allowed to choose their own 

Bedtime? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

World Book Day—Thursday 7th March 

Dress up as  a Book Villain for example— 

Cruella de veil, The Twits, The Grinch, The 

Gruffalo , Miss Trunchbull, Lord Voldemort, Mr 

Wormwood, Snow White Evil Witch… 

Let your imagination run wild!  


